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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Grasshoppers. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

92% 95% 90% 91% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 

Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

92% 95% 93% 95% 96% 97% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Events and dates 

 Christmas Fayre - 17th December from 1pm. Children may be collected from classrooms as usual.  

We are asking for donations of shop bought mince pies to sell at our Christmas Fayre on 17th 
December. Also donations of chocolate bars to have as prizes for games. Thank you.  

 Christingle at Church - 18th December at 1:30pm 

 Christmas Entertainer, please send your child in party clothes – 19th December 

 Christmas Dinner (for those on school dinners) – 20th December 

 For FS2 Pyjamas and movie day – 21st December 

 Non-uniform for year 1 and 2 last day – 21st December 

 On Friday 21st December we will be finishing at 2pm. You will be able to collect your child as usual 

from the classroom. If you are unable to collect at 2pm for any reason please speak to your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Winter weather clothing 

It is very important that your child is dressed for the weather. Please make sure they have warm clothing 

for outside play and suitable footwear. Hats and gloves are essential in this cold weather. Wellington 

Boots are ideal to change into.  Putting a spare pair of socks and /or trousers in their school bag would also 

be a great help for very wet weather or snow. 

 
Windows  

The first phase of replacing the windows is now complete. Thank you for your patience. We will let you 

know when the second phase is to begin as soon as we have the information. The second phase will be to 

the front of the building and should not affect classrooms. 

 

Threadworms 

We have had a second reported case of Threadworm in school. If your child has a threadworm infection, it 

is not necessary to stay off school. Strict hygiene measures can help clear up a threadworm infection and 

reduce the likelihood of re- infection. Please visit the NHS website for more information. 

Twitter 

School now has its own Twitter account. We have linked it to our website so you are able to view it through 

your twitter account, if you have one, or you can go to our school website and view tweets from our home 

page. We hope you find this a useful way of staying informed. We will continue to add information to our 

Facebook page and website, plus contact you through texts and also communicate up and coming events on 

our weekly newsletter. The Newsletter will be on Thursday next week. 

 


